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End-of-Year 

Committee Report  
 

Committee Name:  Pharmacy Technician 

Chairperson:  Coby Gardner 

List of members:  Gary Schultz, Shari Zaloski, Lisa Puckett, Julie VanPelt, Missy Owen, Coby 

Gardner, Iris Pencheck, Chuck Weaver, LaCher Ingram, Sandra Michaels, Rebecca Alexander, 

Sherri Reddick, Peik Tan, Denise Platt, Kristen Hoskins 

Dates of meeting:  11-06-2012, 05-02-2013 

Accomplishments:  Approved adding the fee for the PTCB exam to the PTCB Review course. 

Recommendations:  To increase nontraditional enrollment have males who are Pharmacy 

Technicians talk about the profession at the events the college has for recruiting such as the 

Guys’ Night Out. 

Membership suggestions:  None 

Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address:  Minutes 11-06-2012 

and 05-02-2-13 

Submitted by:  Katrina Brasuell 

Date submitted:  07-09-2013 


